PUBLIC FILE

WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

WLIV AM and WLIV FM kept listeners aware of the recent
problems, street closings, rising water danger areas, etc. during
and following the recent heavy rains and flooding in Livingston.

Several city streets experienced water over the roadway and
had to be closed.

A section of state highway one-eleven was closed for several
days due to Dillon Pond overflowing onto the state route.

The road way from Livingston to Allons was also closed due to
water overflowing from the same pond which forced closure of
highway one eleven.

County Executive Ben Danner was on the radiio several times
keeping the public informed of the emergency situation.
Livingston Mayor Curtis Hayes also provided much information
on city issues and problems caused by the heavy rains and
subsequent flooding.

WLIV AM and WLIV FM provided extensive coverage of the
situation throughout the event and until normal conditions
were restored.
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